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Dear colleagues  
 
Please find herewith our June 2015 Newsletter: 
 

5th ICIS Expert 
Meeting  
in Switzerland 

 
 
We are looking very much forward to welcome all attendees in Flüeli-Ranft, 
Switzerland on the occasion of our 5 th ICIS Expert Meeting. We still have a few 
vacancies! Please register as soon as possible! Registration deadline is extended 
to June 30. 2015. It applies “first-come first-served” rule. For further information 
and registration please refer to attached preliminary final program and our 
Homepage www.itpbasel.ch/Meetings-Agenda. 

 

Paul Imbach 
received the Guido 
Fanconi Price 

It is a pleasure to inform you that Paul Imbach received the Guido Fanconi Price at 
the Annual Meeting of the Swiss Society of Pediatrics in June 2015 for his 
achievements in pediatric hematology and oncology. 

This Price is awarded for distinguished clinicians and scientists who have made a 
major contribution to our understanding of an area that relates to pediatrics. Paul 
Imbach was honored for the detection of the effects of intravenous 
immunoglobulins and for his long-lasting engagement in pediatric hematology and 
oncology. 

 

PARC-ITP Registry 
updates 

Please continue to register all your newly diagnosed patients regularly, either by 
direct internet access (www.parc-itp.net) or, if your system does not allow you to 
do so, by completing forms and sending them to our data manager Caroline Martin 
Asal (itpbasel@unibas.ch), and she is happy to register these data for you. The 
direct fax number is +41 61 903 02 88. 

For entering follow up data please check your files every month to see if follow-up 
information is due and complete all the forms that are marked underlined in the 
form row on the starting page of your institution (after login with username and 
password on www.parc-itp.net you see listed all your registered cases). 
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Splenectomy 
Registry updates 

Please send the data of your patients who are planned for splenectomy or who are 
splenectomised to splenectomy@ukbb.ch, thank you. The fax number is +41 61 
704 12 41. 

Please check your files regularly to see if follow-up information is due. 

 

Thank you 
 

Thank you so much for your support and collaboration with us and for sharing your 
data with us. Your effort is of high value in the field of research in ITP and we are 
happy to proceed with you. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Paul Imbach Thomas Kühne Johannes Rischewski Caroline Martin Asal Verena Stahel Monika Imbach 
 

Chairman Chairman Junior Chairman Data Manager Coordinator Back Office 
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